
5. SURRENDER OF THE HORNBY WYCOLA NETBALL CLUB LEASE 
 
 The Board was in receipt of a report from the Area Parks Officer in which she sought a recommendation to the 

Parks and Recreation Committee concerning the surrender of the Hornby Wycola Netball Club lease and the 
future use of the court area, being an application from the Hornby Hockey Club for exclusive use. 

 
 In discussion the Board noted that this request had to be taken into consideration with the wider issue of the 

Wycola Park future management and usage, which was currently the subject of community consultation. 
 
 The Board decided to hold a special meeting to discuss these issues, to be held on Tuesday 14 November 2000. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


